Do I need to bring my child with me when I come to register for school?
Yes, you need to bring your child to the initial registration appointment. We encourage one or both parents to come for registration as the paperwork involved can take up to 1 hour to complete. Your child may be scheduled for an assessment after registration is complete, or during your appointment depending on assessor availability.
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